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What’s coming up.?.? 
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Let’s see, it’s been really busy at church, 
enough business, that there’s something for 
everyone…  CHIP came, did all that it was 
suppose to do, and continues with their 
once a month meetings.  Then Search III 
came and we moved on to Heritage 
Sabbath.  What a day.  There was so much 
great information and history behind GGC.  
There had been so many people that have 
served in the last 115 years.   

Ellen G. White, her husband James, 
and Abraham Lincoln impersonators did a 
wonderful job.  There were so many 
questions answered, and I hope you didn’t 
miss it.  Then there was the lunch, where 
many helped out to make a delicious lunch.  
After lunch we all attended the concert, 
where many of the past Pastors spoke, 
many old friends, and great singing. 
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It was a great evening, and a great time 
when everyone had a chance to fellowship.   

Well it seems that the Holidays are 
coming in with a bang.  There’s so much to 
do, there’s no reason for any saint to be 
sitting idle.  In the day, and more so now, 
it’s important to keep our children busy in 
the LORD, fellowshipping within HIS care 
and with other saints. 

With that being said, what’s going on? 

This Sabbath is another big Sabbath.  
Two weeks was a time for the adults to 
celebrate in the church about the church.  
An example for the children and youth of 
the church to follow…  Well, they’ll need 
to see that great example they saw last 
week, when we filled the church.  We need 
to fill the church for them, to show that all 
are important to the family church. 
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This Sabbath is Investures for 
the Pathfinders and Adventurer 
Clubs.  They have a wonderful 
program that we should all 
come out to support our church 
children and their parents.  To 
teach about the village help me 
raise my children, be have to be 
that village. 

     Don’t forget to bring in your 
can food to help our church 
distribute food out to the 
community, so that our church 
will be blessed. 

     The young adults are on the 
way with their own schedule of 
events.  The youth will be have a 
movie night for the youth on 
Dec 4th.  Keep an eye out for 
their calendars and emails for all 
the fun with skating, gym nights 
and movies. 

 

The newest thing in town is our 
church visitation Wednesdays, 
our Pastors, Elders, and other 
church members are going out 
into the community to spread 
HIS word. 

And let’s not forget the one of 
the newest ministry; Men’s 
Ministry, Mu is on the move 
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already.  They will be serving a 
Thanksgiving meal early 
Thanksgiving day, look out for 
the details. 

     I will be rescheduling movie 
night and will send you all the 
details soon. 

    On Dec 5th, will be a church 
wide fundraiser at the El Torito 
at the BLOCK.  25% will go to 
each receipt paid with flyer.  
Proceeds will go toward the 
cost of the retreat.  Flyers will 
be available at church also as 
an attachment to email. 

 

     I hope you have a great 
Sabbath…. 

In HIS service and love, 

Rose 

FaceBook: Familyministry 
Garden Grove 


